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I am against the new waste transfer station. We have enough truck traffic bottling up our roads
now. I would like to keep West Chicago a nice peaceful neighborhood community. We have
lived here for 26 years and have so far been very satisfied with the way the city has been
handled and would like to keep it that way.
Thank you for this opportunity to express my feelings about this matter.

Ray Bebee
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